Craig, Sondra

From: Dan and Becky <deetzrd@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, December 2, 2024 1:33 PM
To: ZZ City Clerk External

Subject: J&A Agenda ltem 24-1323

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe. ***

Dear Members of the Judiciary & Administration Committee,

I’m writing to support Agenda Item 24-1323, the ordinance to remove all off-street parking requirements. This
change will help La Crosse take important steps toward a healthier environment, better housing options, and a
more connected community. It’s also in line with city plans like the Comprehensive Plan, Climate Action Plan,
Transportation Demand Management Plan, Transportation Vision, and Housing Study, all of which recognize the
need for smarter use of our land and resources.

| know this solution isn’t perfect, but it’s much better than what we have now. Too many families struggle with
the cost of housing, and too much space is lost to parking lots instead of being used for homes, parks, or
businesses. This ordinance is a step toward a future where La Crosse is more affordable, more sustainable, and
a better place for all of us to live.

Thank you for considering this important change. | hope you’ll vote in favor of the ordinance.

Sincerely,
Rebecca Haack-Deetz



